10. CONTRACT NO 99/2000-243
MATIPO STREET RECONSTRUCTION
FROM PEVEREL STREET TO BLENHEIM ROAD

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Brendan Bisley, Project Engineer

Corporate Plan Output: Kerb and Channel Replacement

The purpose of this report is to obtain Board approval for acceptance of a tender which
is above the $300,000 authority delegated to Council Officers.

The contract is for the construction of kerbs, channels, asphaltic concrete paths, grassed
berms, drainage works, road carriageway and road shoulder restoration in Matipo Street
from Peverel Street to Blenheim Road. Also included in the Contract is roadmarking, a
median island, speed humps and landscape planting.

Tender prices have been received as follows:

Local Construction Limited $469,978.50
Mike Downs Contracting Limited $487,974.20
KB Quarries Limited $491,617.00
Canroad Construction Limited $495,342.00
Calcon Asphalt Limited $505,697.60
Waddell Holdings Limited $514,942.76
Works Infrastructure Limited $528,618.05
BD Construction Limited $580,302.50

All prices exclude GST.

These prices include a contingency sum of $40,000 and the work is for a sixteen (16)
week period.

The estimate for the work was $450,000.
The standard roadworks information leaflet has been circulated inviting comments
relating to the project and al enquiries and comments from residents and others have

been satisfactorily resolved.

Colin Sloss of Local Construction Limited has given an assurance that the work can be
completed within the specified time.

Recommendation:  That the lowest price conforming tender of Local Construction
Limited for the sum of $469,978.50 be accepted.

Chairman’s
Recommendation:  That the officers recommendation be adopted.


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


